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Important Dates to Note—Term 2 and Term 3, 2019 
 
 

Friday 7th June Interschool Sport-  Away 

Monday 10th June  Queen’s Birthday—                
Public Holiday 
No students at school 

Tuesday 11th June- 
Thursday 13th June 

Swimming 

Friday 14th June No Interschool Sport 

Monday 17th June–  
Thursday 20th June 

Swimming 

Wednesday 19th June School Council 7pm 

Friday 21st June Interschool Sport-  Away 

Tuesday 25th June Parent Teacher Interviews 
1pm-7.30pm 

Friday 28th June Last Day Term 2– 2.30pm finish 

Monday 15th July First Day Term 3 

 
Dear families, 
 
Students will bring home a Book Club   
brochure today, there are lots of wonderful 
books to choose from.  
 
If you wish to order please return by Friday 
21st June. 
 
Thank you 
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 Dear students, families and local community members, 
  

At this week’s assembly, Signorina Candice had her long locks cut off for the Leukaemia Foundation. As 
well as donating her hair to such a worthy cause, Candice raised well over $3,000! What an incredible 
accomplishment! Thank you to everyone who has donated towards this total. Lily was able to take the 
first ‘snip’.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SWIMMING 

Just a reminder that the whole school swimming program starts next Tuesday the 11th of June (No 
school Monday- Queen’s Birthday) at Thomastown Recreation & Aquatic Centre. Please make sure your 
child comes to school with a jumper and warm clothes. Please send your child with a towel, spare       
underwear and socks, bathers, goggles if they have sensitive eyes and a bag for wet items along with a 
swimming cap if you have one. To help save time with younger students, it would be very helpful if 
you could please send your child to school with their bathers already on, underneath their      
clothing. 
 
QUEEN’S BIRTHDAY—PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
Just a reminder that Monday is a public holiday and the school will be closed. I wish everyone a lovely 
long weekend. 
 
ENROLMENTS FOR 2020 

Enrolments are now being accepted for Prep 2020. If you have a child in your care starting next year, 
please pop in to the office and pick up an enrolment form. Planning for Prep 2020 is beginning soon so 
indicative number of enrolments will be very helpful. Please see Hayriye, Helen, Jacqui or myself if you 
have any more questions. 
 
 

Thanks, 
 

Steve Stafford 

Principal 

At Reservoir Views Primary School  we value :  

Love of Learning ~ Resilience ~ Respect 

WANTED 
Musical Instruments 
 
Hey Reservoir Views Community, put out the word that we are wanting ANY musical instruments big or small, to 
start up a music program for the kids. Clean out those cupboards, rummage through the shed and donate whatever 
you can find. Kids respond to music in such a  positive way, so anything at all that you could donate would be much 
appreciated. 
Thank you 
Rohan Grant (parent) 


